
2016 IS A REASSESSMENT YEAR!
“St. Charles was the only parish to take decisive action in reassessing
home values in relation to flood insurance in 2013. The Homeowner
Flood Insurance Affordability Act has allowed property sales to move
forward and values to return to a more typical level. We will conduct
the required assessment in a fair, equitable, and objectivemanner.”

– Tab Troxler

DISTRICT 4 RESIDENTS:
Pre-submit your questions about property
tax reassessment for this town hall via 
e-mail to assessor@stcharlesassessor.com.

MORE INFORMATION:
St. Charles Parish Assessor’s Office
15045 River Rd. (Courthouse) | P.O. Box 303 | Hahnville, LA 70057

985.783.6281

assessor@stcharlesassessor.com

www.stcharlesassessor.com

‘St. Charles Parish Assessor’ on Facebook




